
Dear IAWJ Members, 

It is almost time to begin registration for the 2012 Biennial International Conference to be hosted by the 
UKAWJ in London, UK, on 2-5 May 2012! 

I want to give you some information now so that you can be prepared to register online when registration is 
launched in just a few days. You will be able to see all this information and more on the IAWJ website at: 
www.iawj.org and the conference website at www.iawj2012london.com. We will send you another email in a few 
days when registration is actually open. 

For now, let me share with you some basic information. 

1. Dates:    2-5 May 2012 
 
2. Venue:  Church House Center, near Houses of Parliament, UK   
                 Supreme Court and Westminster Abbey 
 
3. Fees:     EARLY BOOKING RATE £500 + VAT (£600 inclusive)  
                 available until 29 February 2012 
 
                 STANDARD BOOKING RATE £550 + VAT (£660  inclusive)  
                 available from 1st March 2012 
                 ACCOMPANYING PERSONS £190 + VAT (£228 inclusive)   
                 for Welcome Reception and Gala Dinner, only 
 
4. Accomodations: The UKAWJ has identified a number of hotels and apartments of various prices to 
accomodate different needs of participants. You should book your hotel when you register for the conference as 
the rates are for a limited time only with a limited number of rooms available at the different locations. You must 
provide credit card details to confirm your accomodation reservation. 
 
5. Please note the following concerning Registration and Payment: Each individual must register separately. 
There is no group registration. If you responded earlier on the UKAWJ website, please note that was a 
'registration of interest', it was NOT pre-registration. You must register completely now. 
 
6. Individual Letters of Invitiation: Should you need an individiual letter of invitation to submit to your court to 
request released time or for possible sponsors/donors for funding, please contact the IAWJ office at: 
conference@iawj.org to make such a request. Please note that the IAWJ does not have funds available for 
scholarships. Individuals must seek their own funding. We are happy to write this letter of invitation in support of 
your efforts to find donors as we have always done in the past for our biennial conferences. 

We are excited about the conference and know that it will be a smashing success! We will send you more specific 
information about the program and details about side events. But for now, the important thing is to be prepared to 
register early so that you are not left out! 
 
With warm regards and looking forward to seeing you in London next May, 
 

Joan 

Joan D Winship 
Executive Director 

International Association of Women Judges 
1850 M Street NW, Suite 350 
Washington, DC 20036 
Tel: 1.202.223.4455 
Fax: 1.202.223.4480 
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